
News from Shottery St Andrew’s CofE Primary 

School  

Week 25—Friday 21st March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The weeks are flying by as we approach Easter, and what a busy and exciting time it has been this week! 

We started the week with a whole-school collective worship to launch Neurodiversity Week. The children reflected on the 
wonderful ways we are all unique, celebrating our individual strengths, different ways of thinking, and diverse talents that 
we share with the world. 

Throughout the week, we were thrilled to welcome the Royal Shakespeare Company (RSC), who worked closely with our 
Year 3 and 4 and Year 5 and 6 classes in preparation for next week's Shakespeare Week celebrations. We feel incredibly 
lucky to live in Stratford-upon-Avon, the home of the Bard, and to have such a fantastic working relationship with the RSC. 
We are truly grateful for all the wonderful opportunities we are given. 

Hedgehogs Class have been fully immersed in their class text, The Lights that Dance in the Night, and were incredibly excit-
ed to share their very own Northern Lights experience in the classroom! The children have also been watching their cater-
pillars grow—it's amazing how much they’ve grown in just one week! As part of their Rainbow Challenges, they have been 
learning about life cycles and creating their own. 

Over in Owls Class, the children have been getting very technical, designing their own fairground wheels while developing 
their knowledge and understanding of wheels and axles. It's been wonderful to see their creativity and problem-solving 
skills in action! 

To end the week, we celebrated Red Nose Day with our Wear It Red Day and Comic Relief Bake Off. We were absolutely 
blown away by the fantastic Bake Off entries—what talented bakers we have in school! Our judging panel had a tough job, 
but after much deliberation, the winners were announced: Harry (Year 2) and Ollie L (Year 3). Well done to both of them! 
The delicious bakes were then sold at our Friday Bake Sale, with all proceeds going to Comic Relief. 

Next week promises to be just as exciting, with a host of enriching activities planned, including: 

• Tudor World trips for KS2 children 
• Dogs Trust Workshops 
• Whole-school worship with Reverend Craig 
• Open House visits for children in Years 2-6 to Shakespeare houses in and around Stratford 

• The arrival of our Scholastic Book Fair! 
 

There’s never a dull moment at Shottery, and we can't wait for another fantastic week ahead! 

Wishing you a very lovely weekend. 

















Encouraging healthy habits - Eat Well and Move More campaign 

Warwickshire County Council is supporting families to make healthier choices through the 

Eat Well Move More campaign, helping children build lifelong healthy habits. Schools play 

a key role in reinforcing these messages, and we’re asking for your support in sharing this 

important information with families.   

 

Eat Well 

Healthy eating starts with simple swaps. Replacing fizzy drinks, juice drinks, and flavoured 

milks with water, lower-fat milk, or drinks with no-added-sugar is a great way to cut down 

on sugar. Energy drinks are not recommended for children under 16 as they are high in 

caffeine and can lead to physical and mental health issues.    

Involving children in meal planning can also encourage healthier eating. Let them choose 

recipes, pick vegetables and fruits at the supermarket, and get them helping with meal 

preparation.  Children learn by watching their parents—so setting a good example can 

make a real impact.    

 

Portion size matters too. Kids are smaller than adults, so start with a smaller portion. If 

they’re still hungry, they’ll ask for more. When eating out, look for child-friendly options 

that include fruit and vegetables, and try to avoid bigger portion sizes like ‘go large or 

‘supersize’ deals.   

  

Sugary snacks can add up quickly. Fruit and vegetables are a great snack choice, but if kids 

are having packaged snacks, aim for no more than two a day.   

 

Move more:  

A healthy lifestyle also involves plenty of physical activity. Children should ideally be active 

for at least 60 minutes a day, with 30 minutes taking place outside of school. This can be 

broken into short 10-minute bursts—they could try scootering to school, skipping to the 

shops, or dancing to a song!  

 

There are lots of ways to encourage children to be more active. Make exercise fun by turn-

ing activities into games like tag, hide-and-seek, or dancing. Walk or bike to school if possi-

ble or visit a local park for a family walk. Warwickshire also offers a range of after-school 

sports clubs where young people can stay fit while developing socially 

 

For more information and resources, visit:   

www.warwickshire.gov.uk/eatwellmovemore 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/eatwellmovemore







